Deb Gill's response to Bob lliman’s email notice of resigning from
HSUC responsibilities

John Gill 5:27PM (1hourago) Yt “
to Bob, Bryan, Debbie, Glen, Janice, John, Lois, Lynne, me, Nancy, Ruth, Steve v

Dear Bob,
We accepted with regret your decision to resign from Council and take a break from your WOW rep position the tech support to the worship
services.

Know you are appreciated and while we respect your need to take a break you will be welcome back when you are ready.
Sincerely,

Deb Gill
Chair of Council




